Dear Parents/Carers,

As you may be aware this year we are running a Space project where every child in year 5 will be
given the opportunity to participate in a Space evening where they will be involved in a range of
exciting activities to support their learning about Astronomy and our place in the Universe.

Our Space evening is for Year 5 and will take place on Wednesday 20™ December 2023. The
children will finish school at the usual time on Wednesday, go home for a snack and then return
to school at 4.15pm for their workshops and activities which will be led by Mrs French, Mr
Bench, and some space experts from Warwick University.

Throughout their evening the children will get the opportunity to watch amazing planetarium
shows, use the school's new binoculars to make observations of the night sky and participate in a
range of active learning tasks to develop their understanding. The evening will end with a space
themed film and a campfire with hotdogs (veggie options will also be supplied) before they
return home. We are expecting the children to be collected from the front of the school
promptly at 8.30pm.

Please can you return the reply slip as soon as possible to confirm your child's participation in
the project. The cost for the evening is £6.00 per child.

Yours faithfully,
Mrs French& Mr Bench

Science Coordinator

Space Camp

Do you have what it takese

SPACE NIGHT REPLY SLIP

I confirm that (Childs name) will participate in
the Space evening on Wednesday 20™ December 2023.

Parent Name Parent Signature:




